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Sent: 04 August 2020 17:26

To: Planning Policy
Subject: Have your say
Hi

Regarding the future of the test valley planning, | would really like to see continued emphasis on
supporting cycle safety on busy roads and ensuing appropriate cycle paths throughout the test
valley region connecting key towns and city. This would also help to encourage physical activity,
safely but also encourage a more green option of travel.

Many thanks






